
A GREAT BIG THANK YOU!

These Individuals Participated in the Following 4-H Events in
March

FISH Food Bank Volunteers

Frances, Deborah, Adrian and Genevieve Alcozer, Andrew Allison, Staci,
Kolt and Kleat Barrett, Bert and Beverly Wall, Hagen and Colsen Pate, Andi
and Aiden Rusher and Lisa Wright

“National Prescription ‘Take Back’ Day” Flyers

Wendy, Brady, and Ryan Baker, Britni, Rylie, Harmony and Scarlett
Morales, Aubree and Oaklynn Mendoza, Heather and Brystol Boedeker,
Beverly Wall, Kolt and Kleat Barrett, Lindsie, Evelyn, Brody and Collin
Mathis and Bethany, Gunnar and Remington Williams

RSVP Banquet Servers

Andi and Aiden Rusher, Paisley Wilhite, Evelyn and Brody Mathis,
Gessalynn, Gabrielle and Genesis Vasquez, Stormyee Rey and Beverly
Wall


